From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 21 December 2018 12:53

To: alev.cazimoglu@parliament.uk

Subject: Re: (Case Ref: JR5802)

Dear Alev

I called and got a call back from Simon case team the other day. From what I am being told they say
they sent him an appointment for the 04/12/2018 for a review, which I know nothing about, it was
also for Simon to go to there clinic, which I said well you know Simon does not leave the flat so why
would you not have booked to go and see him at home. He stated that it would be better for Simon to
go to them, 1 said but how is he going to do that when he does not leave the flat, and you are well
aware of that, are you not meant to be working in the best interest of the client, and you are well
aware Simon does not cope when he goes out so you are making it worse for him why don’t you go
and see Simon at home. He tried all he could to get out of it, but then said he would talk to the team
regarding if they can go see Simon at home and would let me know the outcome after the meeting
regarding it.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

Sent from my iPhone

On 21 Dec 2018, at 11:40, alev.cazimoglu@parliament.uk wrote:

Dear Lorraine

Please see latest response from the Mental Health Trust following Joan's request for an
appointment for Simon.

Kind regards,

Alev, on behalf of Joan Ryan MP
Labour Member of Parliament for Enfield North

t: 0208 804 4543 (Enfield North) t: 0207 219 2442 (Westminster)
e: joan.ryan.mp @parliament.uk w: www.joanryan.org.uk

Westminster Office:
House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA
T: 0207 219 2442

Constituency Office:
542 Hertford Road, Enfield, EN3 5ST
T: 0208 804 4543

Sent: 18 December 2018 16:56
To: CAZIMOGLU, Alev

Subject: RE: (Case Ref: JR5802)

Dear Alev,

Thank you for your email.

| can confirm that the team is trying to work with Mr Cordell, and that appointments have been
offered.

Best Wishes




